GDWOA MINUTES
11/5/18 @ Stebbins High School

Meeting called to order at 7 pm by President DeShayes.   We had 40 members in attendance.
Treasurer’s Report – Pat informed the membership that we had a total of $6,027.71 in our account.
Secretaries Report – NA
Tony Stapleton spoke briefly on the success of our most recent new officials’ class.  Many to this point had past their test.
Presentation – The combined efforts of Kyle Grilliot, Shannon McAfee and Jeremiah Forsythe brought us “Illegal Holds”.  A handout was provided to the membership and thoroughly covered.  Each illegal hold was demonstrated by Shannon & Jeremiah, while Kyle narrated.  There was much discussion from the members.
The membership is reminded that dues of $25 are due by the end of November.  As of Dec. 1st, they go to $30. Dues not paid by the end of December, the member in question will lose “good standing” within the association.
Next meeting is November 12th at Centerville High School, Central Unit Theater at 7pm.  Topics for this meeting will be Arbiter/Mechanics/Pre-Meet Responsibilities.  Chaz and Pat will be our presenters.

Respectfully submitted . . .
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